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Bulletin No. 6 Whisner June 12, 2022 
 

Battalion Commander Visits 
 

It is the expectation that each Battalion Commander will provide support to the Commanderies 
for which they are responsible by visiting those Commanderies on a regular basis.  Given the 
recent increase in the price of fuel, it is now permissible for Battalion Commanders to attend the 
meetings of their respective Commanderies virtually (via Zoom, WebEx, etc) if the officers of 
the Commandery are agreeable and have the capability to do so.  Whatever platform or 
technology is chosen to allow the Battalion Commander to attend virtually must be secure to 
prevent attendance by any unauthorized participants. 
 
Battalion Commanders are still expected to be in-person with their respective Commanderies for 
the following events: 

• Receptions 
• Inspections 
• Inspection of the books 

 

This Bulletin shall be read in all Constituent Commanderies at the first Stated Conclave 
following its receipt and be made a part of the minutes.  

 
Given under my hand and seal this 12th day of June, A.D. 2022, A.O. 904. 

 

 
Phillip D. Whisner, Grand Commander 

 
 
ATTESTED: 
 
Edward E Fodrea 

 
Edward E Fodrea KCT GR PGC 
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